NOTICE
09/12/2018

All the Heads of the Departments are requested to circulate a notice among faculty ,mentors
and students regarding the implementation of the uniform for all the students . Kindly make
someone as an in charge in the department who will be entertaining queries regarding
uniform. Uniform is mandatory for all the students from the month of January 2019 .Please
do not entertain any student without uniform and I card.
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i) All HoDs, for circulation in Dept.
ii) Notice

iii) Website In-charge

iv) Anisabad Office




